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Vreisia fosteriana - Earth Star Designs 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 
TIME:  7:30 P.M. 
Location: 1475 West Gray, Houston 77019 
 
PROGRAM SPEAKERS:  Adam Black -  Director, 
Horticulture at Peckerwood Gardens 
 
PROGRAM TITLE:   ñThe Extraordinary Plant  
Collections at Peckerwood Gardenò   
  
MEETING AGENDA: 

¶ Greetings/Call to Order/ NO Member Plant 
Sale 

¶ Remind folks dues are due 

¶ Show and Tell 

¶ Break/Refreshments/Buy raffle tickets 

¶ Program 

¶ Adjourn 

¶ Raffle 

 

FEBRUARY  PROGRAM:      
Details coming 
 
 
NEXT BOARD MEETING:  January 18, 2018 
TIME:  7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. 

LOCATION: 1475 West Gray, Houston 77019 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 
May 29 to June 3, 2018 

2018 World Bromeliad Conference 
Paradise Point Resort 
San Diego, California 

 

Registration rate has been reduced 
to $290.00! 

 
If you paid at the $350 registration rate, you will 
be able to apply your refund of $60 to the pur-
chase of tickets on the optional bus excursion 
or have your refund processed through the BSI 
treasurer. 

 
 
 

Bromeliad Society Houstonô web page for further 
information:  http://bromeliadsocietyhouston.org  

http://bromeliadsocietyhouston.org
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We are starting a new BS/HI 
year.  This will be my 25

th
, so 

I have been a member of the 
Society for half its life.  Like 
all the other years Iôm look-

ing forward to this one.  We will celebrate the 50
th
 Anni-

versary of our Societyôs founding.  We are not sure of how 
we will honor this Anniversary but our Officers and Board 
of Directors will make it happen.  The fact that Mercer 
Arboretum will not be restored from the massive flood 
damage might provide an opportunity to do something 
special or at least different for our annual Show and Sale. 
We are looking at available venues, but welcome your 
suggestions of places we might be able to stage a Show.  
We also welcome your recommendations for activities 
which the Society could schedule:  invite the Society to 
your greenhouse or garden, recommend a group outing to 
places of interest to plant people, host a picnic, etc. 
 
 

 
 
We also need volunteers for the Committees which make 
the Society run.  Take a look at the Standing Committees 
and Committees of the Board in your Bulletin.  I would 
really like to see most of our membership represented on 
at least one committee this year.  Many of our Committee 
members have been serving in the same position for 
years.  Some would appreciate an opportunity to do 
something different this year.  Volunteering to serve on 
one of the Committees could give them the opportunity to 
step aside knowing that the important work will continue. 
 
As with our two day freeze last year, we are probably go-
ing to see some Bromeliad damage from the cold we are 

presently enduring.  All that cold without even a white 
Christmas!   Frankly, I wasnôt disappointed.  I just hope 
we donôt have a repeat of 2017ôs most notable weather 
event - the flooding following Hurricane Harvey.  Maybe 
hanging baskets are not a bad way to grow Bromeliads 
after all.  However you grow, keep doing it and letôs all 
have a wonderful Year 50 for BS/HI.      
.   

Since January of 2016, Adam has served as director of horticulture at Peckerwood Garden in Hempstead, Texas work-
ing to transition the formerly private collection of valuable plants from Mexico and beyond into a public botanical garden 
while continuing to promote a diverse and exciting landscape full of unique plants. A lifelong plant enthusiast, he served 
as horticulturist for a number of years at Kanapaha Botanical Gardens in Gainesville, Florida and more recently man-
aged the forest pathology and forest entomology laboratories at the University of Florida, while also co-owner of 

Xenoflora LLC, a rare plant mail order nursery that introduced 
many new plants to cultivation.  
 
 
Located just outside of northwest Houston in Hempstead, Peck-
erwood Garden is internationally acclaimed for founder John 
Fairey's amazing garden design utilizing distinctive plants from 
around the world. Most notable are his wild collections from 
northeastern Mexico, amassed over nearly 100 expeditions and 
introduced to horticulture through the former Yucca Do Nursery 
which he originally co-founded with Carl Schoenfeld. Various 
microclimates and growing methods allow for a tremendous di-
versity of plants from both dry deserts and cool moist woodlands 
to flourish in our challenging climate. Peckerwood Garden even 
has a number of hardy bromeliads, including a few interesting 
Hechtia species John introduced into cultivation from Mexico.  

 
Januaryôs Speaker: 
Adam Black 

óThe Extraordinary Plant Collections at Peckerwood Gardenô 
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HOLIDAY PARTY 
And to all...A Good Night 

Editorôs Note: 
Holiday Party 
Everyone seemed to have a good time and partied hearty at Los Tios.  We had a very large room that was away from 
the main venue and that worked out well.  Was a lively auction with some of the plants being represented by name only 
but that didnôt stop the enthusiasm.  Some of the plants from the vendors didnôt arrive so folks 
got ingenious and showed pictures from their phones.  Great fun.  And one thing can be said 
of the Houston folksðwe know how to improvise.   
 
NOVEMBER MEETING 
Lastly, thank you all for allowing me to present my creations at the meeting last month.  Also, 
thank you to those who adopted one of the Earth Star Designs.  Hopefully youôve had no prob-
lems finding suitable frames as the idea of the pastelbord is so that sizes are standard as well 
as sturdy.   
 
Cheers and Happy 2018.  BS/HI Golden Anniverary!!!  


